Hi Mike; 6-23-90

I just received your wonderful book and I want to thank vou. It is
with out a doubt the best publication I have ever read on the Shelby
cars. It is not only professional and accurate but a beautiful piece
of work. I know the effort you put into it was tremendous but it sure
did pay off. Thanks again.

I finally retired in April and moved to Eugene Oregon. Lew Spencer sent
your book up to me here.

If in your travels you happen to be in our area please stop by and say
hello. I would very much like to see you.

Sincerely,

Betty and Al Dowd
1890 Crescent Ave.
Eugene, Oregon 97401

503-687-0772



